
Chess Club
Wednesday January 14th

Dear Parents

Our regular chess club members continued to   
impress today as they put each other through          
their paces.   Our club is growing week by the        
week and we are welcoming new members all          
the time. Not only are we very happy to             
welcome new faces but it is fantastic to see our 
regulars sharing their knowledge and coaching         
the new comers. It seems like we get a real joy       
from sharing our knowledge of the game and         
even in during games I am proud to see the
seniors giving tips and hints to the juniors.

Well done Chess Club Members


